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What a busy start to the summer term we have had.  Nursery went to Ladyland Farm and had a 
fabulous time meeting and feeding the animals.  The tractor ride was a real highlight.   
Our year two choir took part in this years Croydon Music Festival at Fairfield Halls. The children  
were absolutely brilliant and we are all very proud of their performance.  They sang together 
beautifully and were a real credit to our school.  They were awarded ‘Distinction’ for their 
performance and were placed second overall.  
 
Now the sunny weather is hopefully approaching please apply suncream prior to your child 
coming to school and send them with a protective hat on sunny days.  If you want your child to 
wear a baseball hat for sun protection then it is school policy that this should be a Pegasus 
baseball hat.  These are now available to buy online via our website or from the school office at 
£4.  Other types of sun hat can be of your own choosing.  Please ensure all hats along with other 
school clothing are clearly labelled with your child’s name.   
 
Our school library is almost complete.  We are awaiting a few pieces of soft furnishings and some 
wall display units to arrive to finish off this area.  Ms Smythe has done a fantastic job, sorting 
through our book stocks which had been packed away due to building works for so long.  Once 
the labelling is complete classes will start using this great new addition to our school.   

Don’t forget to visit our website at www.pegasusacademytrust.org  

Attendance 
Our attendance improved last half term and currently stands at 96.1%. If your child is absent from 
school please provide a note giving reasons for the absence otherwise this is deemed as an un-
authorised absence.  Thank you.  

Sharon Russell—Head of School 
Whitehorse Manor Infant School 

Dates for your diary 
 
Friday 22nd May– Non-uniform day (contributions for Family Fun Day please)  
Monday 1st June– First day back next half term Monday 1st June  
Friday 5th June– Healthy Picnic Day 
Wednesday 10th June– Trip to Broadstairs for Indigo and Lilac Classes  
Thursday 11th June - Trip to Broadstairs for Purple Class  
W/c 15th June– Year One Phonics Screening Check 
Monday 15th June– Science Museum Trip for Red, Blue and Orange Classes  
Tuesday 16th June– Horniman Museum Trip for Jade, Yellow and Green Classes  
Friday 19th June –INSET DAY– School CLOSED 
Thursday 2nd July– Year One Assembly 9:15am  
Tuesday 7th July– Sports’ Day (weather permitting) 1:45pm  
Monday 13th July– Year Two Leavers’ Disco 3:30-5:00pm 
Wednesday 15th July– Year Two Leavers’ Assembly 9:15am  
Last day of term Thursday 16th July 
 
 
 


